
 

 

June 17, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

nVent is committed to providing products that are fully compliant with all laws, 

regulations, and industry standards to which they are subject.  Our products reflect our 

commitment to making a positive impact, and we select supplier partners that meet the 

nVent Supplier Code of Conduct to ensure safe and healthy working conditions, the human 

rights of workers, high ethical standards and environmental responsibility. We also 

research and understand worldwide regulations that affect our products such as REACH, 

RoHS and others.  We operate under a global ISO 9000 certificate and are committed to 

quality leadership and continual improvement to our products and processes.   

"The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986”, also known as Prop 65, 

was enacted in 1986.  Prop 65 is a standalone, state based program that affects all commercial 

goods sold in the State of California.  Under Prop 65 businesses are required to provide warnings 

if their products or facilities can expose consumers or workers to a listed chemical above 

identified threshold levels, known to the State of California to potentially cause cancer, birth 

defects, or other reproductive harm.  The chemical list currently contains more than 900 

substances and is updated every year. Although Prop 65 has been in place since 1986, 

subsequent amendments have been passed that now require clear and reasonable warnings as 

defined by the California Code of Regulations, to be provided by the manufacturer and 

downstream participants in the distribution supply chain.  

Consistent with this evolving standard, nVent is committed to evaluating all products and 

providing clear and reasonable warnings for products that contain one or more of the chemicals 

set forth in the chemical list of Prop 65. 

Accordingly, PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Erico products subject to Prop 65 

warning requirements are set forth in the attached exhibit along with the corresponding warning.  

Purchasers of the Erico products identified should be given the appropriate warning before 

completing their purchases: 

The warning can appear on the product/packaging itself, within the manuals, and/or set 

forth in online websites/documentation.  The regulations prescribe the following form of 

warnings: 



If the warning is provided on the product or its packaging, then the warning label can be 

truncated as follows (the "short form"): 

 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and timely assistance in this matter.   If you have any additional 

questions, please contact your local sales support team.     

 

 


